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Newsletter No 8          TERM 2                21 June 2019 

School Motto: With Pride We Strive 
 

This year is flying by, with the usual school busyness! 
As we reflect on this term, I feel that our Colour Fun 
Run is a highlight for many students, staff and parents 
in our community. I would like to acknowledge the 
commitment and energy of our P&C Fundraising team 
for the effort that they put into the event on Friday. Our 
local businesses were very generous with donations 
of prizes to our school, and our local community 
members for gaining sponsorship. On Friday, the 
event again demonstrated the pride that the 
community have in our school. It was a privilege to be 
a part of. 
 
EISTEDDFOD - CHOIR 
Today our Choir competes at the Bunbury Eisteddfod. 
I would like to thank Mrs Shani Kaitani, our music 
specialist, for leading our choir. It is also very important 
to acknowledge the students who are going to 
represent our school and the time outside of school 
hours that they put into practising. Any role where 
students are representing Clifton Park is an honour, 
and the choir is one of these opportunities. We wish 
them good luck in their efforts, and encourage any 
community members to go along and support our 
school.  

TA2 ASSEMBLY 
We are looking forward to TA2’s assembly today, with it being our Year 6’s last role of hosting a primary 
school assembly. We would love to see as many families there as possible. 
 
CROSS COUNTRY INTERSCHOOL  
A selected group of students will also be representing our school on Thursday next week 
at the Interschool Cross Country event at Adam Road Primary School. These students 
have been selected on qualifying times, and have been training regularly at school. 
Thank you to Mr Chris Deane for coaching our cross country squad and we wish all our 
competitors the best as they challenge themselves to run a personal best on Thursday.  
 
PBS INFORMATION SESSION - Friday 21 June - 1:30pm  
I am holding another Information Session for interested parents around our Positive Behaviour Support 
framework – G.R.O.W. tomorrow before assembly. The information helps our parents to connect our 
Behaviour Expectations and how behaviour is managed within our school environment.  
  

 
 

COMING EVENTS 
 

June 
21 Choir @ Eisteddfod 9am 

 PBS – Parent Info Session 1:30pm 

TA2 Class Assembly 2pm 

Uniform Shop Open 3pm – 3:30pm 

26  Cross County Run (Selected 

Students) 

27 Year 5 and 6 Golf Excursion 

28 Year 3 and 4 Golf Excursion 
 

July  

3 Reports go home 

5 Students last day Term 2 

22 SDD – No students (Monday) 

23 Students Resume Term 3 (Tuesday) 

 

RUNNERS CLUB @ CPPS Thursdays 8am   
 

We invite all students and families to meet us on the oval every 
Thursday morning at 8am 
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PBS INTERNATIONAL SPEAKER – Dr Tim Lewis – Monday 22 July 7pm 
The PBS team have organised for Dr Tim Lewis, a highly recognised and internationally renowned 
behaviourist from the United States of America to come to our school and present for our families. Dr Lewis 
comes to the South West of WA regularly to provide workshops and attend conferences around the 
implementation of School Wide Positive Behaviour Support. The P&C and the school have jointly funded this 
event, and we would encourage all families to attend and hear some of the research and structure behind 
why the PBS framework works in schools, and how parents could adopt some of the practices at home in 
support of the school’s work. More information about Dr Lewis is contained below.  
 
Dr Tim Lewis, Ph.D., has been involved in special education for 25 years. He has taught 
students with emotional and behavioural disorders in high school, elementary, and self-
contained psychiatric settings. His specialty areas include social skill instruction, 
functional assessment, and proactive school wide discipline systems. Dr. Lewis has been 
involved with developing school-wide systems of behavioural support for over 15 years. 
At present, Dr. Lewis is Professor of Special Education at the University of Missouri. Dr 
Lewis directs the University of Missouri Center for School-wide Positive Behaviour 
Support, is Co-Director of the national OSEP Center for Positive Behavioural 
Interventions and Supports and the IES Center for Adolescent Research in Schools. 
 
INFLUENZA 
There are high numbers of flu in the community at present - therefore it is important that the school is on the 
lookout for staff and students who have an influenza like illness (or confirmed influenza), to stay at home and 
keep away from work and school until symptoms have resolved.  People experiencing moderate to severe 
symptoms should see their GP for possible testing and treating.  People are considered no longer infectious 
if 24 hours have elapsed after the fever passes, provided 7 days have elapsed since onset of respiratory 
symptoms.  
 
KINDERGARTEN INTEREST FOR 2020 (REPEAT) 

Kindergarten applications for 2020 are now open. Application for enrolment forms 

are available at our school office. If you have a child, relative or friend that has a 

child born between 1 July 2015 – 30 June 2016 and you think would be interested 

in enrolling for Kindergarten in 2020 at Clifton Park Primary School, they are 

welcome to collect a form at our office. Please have forms back to our office by 

Friday July 26. 

Cathy Allen  
 PRINCIPAL 

 

 

My Home Reading 
 

 
Misty Adoniou, an associate professor in language and 
literacy at the University of Canberra, says: “When we 
read aloud to children, we read books that are beyond 
their ability so they’re being introduced to new 
vocabulary, the size of their vocabulary is the best 
predictor of how they’ll do at school.” A recent Australian 
survey found that the number of parents who are 
reading to their children on a regular basis rapidly 

declines from the age of six, with only 4 % doing so after 
they’ve turned nine.  
 
At Clifton Park we encourage you to enjoy the special 
bond that is immediately formed when you sit side by 
side with your child and share a book together… and of 
course don’t forget to write it up in their reading journal. 

(By: Risie King - Sunday Times) 
 

  

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

                    We getting to the end of the 
   Woolworths  

       Earn & Learn program 2019 
 
 

           You can help our school  
by collecting 

 
 

 Just collect Woolworths Earn & Learn Points when you shop at Woolworths between 

Wednesday 1st May and Tuesday 25th June 2019. We will redeem these for awesome 

educational resources for our school.  

 Simply pop the stickers onto a Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker Sheet and once it is 
completed, bring it into school. 

 

The more we collect, the more we can redeem. There are thousands of products available 
through the Woolworths Earn & Learn program, and we would like to get lots of new gear! 
Products in the range include resources for Mathematics, English, Science, Art & Crafts, 

through to sports gear, library supplies and more. 
We are grateful for your support and look forward to a successful program. 

If you have any questions, please ask at school. 
 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Help our fundraising cause – Only $70 and 

20% from every membership sold 

contributes to supporting our  

nature play upgrade.  

Enjoy thousands of offers for everything 

you love to do.  

Entertainment membership can be 

purchased in digital or book form. 

 

 If you would like more information or 

would like to check out a copy of the 

offers, visit us in the school office, or 

contact: 

Tamika Squires on 0423 065 463. 

 

 

 

Buy a new Membership from Clifton Park Primary 
School P&C and get a BONUS eGift Card! 
Right now, when you buy an Entertainment 
Membership you will also receive a bonus $10 
Caltex StarCash eGift Card! 
 
The new 2019 | 2020 Entertainment Memberships 
are packed with thousands of valuable offers for 
everything you love to do, all while supporting 

fundraising for Clifton Park Primary School P&C. 

Term 2 open on  
Friday 21 June 
3pm – 3:30pm 



 

 

 

 



 



 

  



 

 


